

04 March 2014

RECORDS MANAGEMENT SECTION

The University of Edinburgh Old College South Bridge Edinburgh EH8 9YL

Direct Dial 0131 651 4099 Switchboard 0131 650 1000 Fax 0131 650 2147

Email recordsmanagement@ed.ac.uk

File ref: T3/7/1204

Mr Naeem Ahmad

Sent by email:

request-255261-a261ad8f@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Ahmad

Request for clarification

Thank you for your email of 24 February 2015 requesting information about donations and funding received by the University from the Middle East. This letter replies to questions two and three of your request. You will receive separate responses to your other questions.

To enable the University to process your request, I am writing to you to ask for clarification. We are able to provide you with the total donations from organisations in each country and for each year requested. However the University does not routinely record whether an organisation is government or otherwise, therefore we are unable to provide separate totals for government and non-government organisations. Please can you confirm if you wish to receive the total donations from all organisations?

I look forward to hearing from you with clarification of the above point. When I receive your response I will be happy to process your request.

Yours sincerely

Ann-Marie Noble Deputy Records Manager